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Many of you are wondering about what you can do to help your company, your 
customers and others during this time of uncertainty. The Marine Retailers 
Association has allowed us, and actually encouraged us, to share the information 
they have compiled on COVID-19 Resources. This resource will be updated 
regularly and you are welcome to use it: https://www.mraa.com/page/covid-19 

Listed on the page are links to SBA Economic Disaster loans, FAQs about COVID-
19, OSHA Guidance for Preparing the Workplace for COVID-19 as well as 
information from the Society for Human Resource Management (SHRM).  

Scrolling to the bottom of the page you will find a state by state listing of special 
guidance, regulations and resources for employers and some specifics for 
Canada. There are also articles, blogs and other online resources that you might find 
useful.  

Some of the items are specific to marine retailers so will not be applicable to your 
customers, but many of the links to the state agencies will be the same regardless of 
what type of business you operate. 

  

 

  

 

Economic Impact 

As you all know there have been steps taken in Washington to help with the 
economic impact of COVID-19.  For specifics, as of this week, please click 
here https://www.nmma.org/assets/cabinets/Cabinet488/NMMA_COVID-
19%20Federal%20Aid%20One%20Pager.pdf 
  

 

  

 

 Main Street Coalition 

https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=398926&act=111111&c=834249&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.mraa.com%2Fpage%2Fcovid-19
https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=398926&act=111111&c=834249&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nmma.org%2Fassets%2Fcabinets%2FCabinet488%2FNMMA_COVID-19%2520Federal%2520Aid%2520One%2520Pager.pdf
https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=398926&act=111111&c=834249&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nmma.org%2Fassets%2Fcabinets%2FCabinet488%2FNMMA_COVID-19%2520Federal%2520Aid%2520One%2520Pager.pdf


Both NMDA & OPEESA have signed on to a letter as part of the Main Street 
Coalition. The letter will be sent to President Trump, Representative Pelosi and 
Senator McConnell later today. To read the letter click here. 
  

   

 

 

https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=398926&act=111111&c=834249&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fstaticapp.icpsc.com%2Ficp%2Fresources%2Fmogile%2F834249%2F7602b2e27d11c8bd76c4ee1d5a54bb03.pdf%3Ff_type%3Dfile%26f_name%3DMain%2520Street%2520Coalition%2520Reponse%2520to%2520COVID-19.pdf

